ATTENTION RESIDENTS
AND

BUSINESS OWNERS
OF THE CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH
PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA

The location of the
City Council Budget Review scheduled for
June 30, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. — 8:00 p.m.
has been changed to the

Riviera Beach City Council Chambers
600 West Blue Heron Bivd.

Riviera Beach, FL 33404

Please govern yourselves accordingly.

o ™
C/LAUDE L. ANTHONY, CMC

CITY CLERK

June 29, 2017



